
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Year 2 
  
This week in Year 2 we have started learning about The Great 
Fire of London. We have looked at paintings of the fire and 
begun to look at what the houses were made of in London at 
that time. We used information from books and the internet 
to find out more information. Did you know that the fire 
started in a bakery? We found out that the fire spread very 
quickly because the houses were built very close together 
and were made of wood. There was also a strong wind that 
helped the fire to spread. We are looking forward to finding 
out more about The Great Fire of London over the next few 
weeks. 


